FE BRANCH OFFICERS UPDATE 3 FEBRUARY 2012
In this issue:
Lesson Observations – revised guidance and resources
Lesson observations and procedures around lesson observation continue to be a problem for UCU branches and members as FE colleges are faced with increasing financial pressures and possible poor OFSTED grades which can impact on college funding. The main issues around lesson observation for UCU members remain broadly the same as they were in 2009 when UCU guidance on lesson observations was published. What has changed is the increasingly draconian way that lesson observation is being conducted. 

Below you will find a link to newly revised and summarised guidance on lesson observations for branches including guidance on the latest phenomenon “walk through” observations or “learning walks” together with a bargaining checklist for negotiating agreements on lesson observation procedures. Also linked is a campaigning resource card for posting on the classroom door that has been used effectively by branches campaigning against unannounced lesson observations. 
The next edition of FE News will contain updates on some current lesson observation disputes and recent wins.

Link to Lesson Observation resources:

http://www.ucu.org.uk/branchtools#lo
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